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REVOLVING FUND GRANT PROGRAM OFFERS ASSISTANCE 
TO RURAL WATER AND WASTEWATER SYSTEMS
$496,500 in funds available nationwide

    
 BANGOR, Maine, February 15, 2008−USDA Rural Development’s Revolving Loan Fund can help rural communities maintain safe drinking water systems and dependable water and waste facilities.
The Revolving Fund Grant Program provides funds to non-profit entities for loans to finance predevelopment costs for water and wastewater projects, or for short-term capital projects that are not part of the regular operation and maintenance of current water systems. This funding is important to rural communities as it invests in essential infrastructure that helps sustain economic development.
USDA Rural Development State Director Michael W. Aube said “Quality water systems are essential to economic development and quality of life in rural communities. Without dependable infrastructure, a community could not attract the businesses that enable it to grow and prosper.”
Funds are available to public entities, such as municipalities, counties, special-purpose districts, and Indian tribes. In addition, funds may be made available to corporations operated on a not-for-profit basis. Applications must be received no later than March 28, 2008.  For more information, visit http://www.usda.gov/rus/water/revolving-fund.htm or contact Gary Vanidestine, Utilities Program Specialist, at 990-9121 or gary.vanidestine@me.usda.gov. 

USDA Rural Development’s mission is to increase economic opportunity and improve the quality of life for rural residents.  Rural Development has invested nearly $91 billion since 2001 for equity and technical assistance to finance and foster growth in homeownership, business development, and critical community and technology infrastructure.  More than 1.7 million jobs have been created or saved through these investments.  Further information on rural programs is available at a local USDA Rural Development office or by visiting USDA’s web site at http://www.rurdev.usda.gov/me.
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